The Social Club Staff
would like to wish you a
Very M erry Chmstmas

(Startmg Monda ‘ December 8th)
o P 11 PM Every nght v

The Soclal Club Wlll be closed Sunday, Dec 7th
AND
From Sunday, Dec. 21st until Wednesday, Dec 31st
(We apologize for any inconvenience)

THE LAST DAY OF CLASSES
is FRIDAY, DECEMBER 5th

“STEPS AROUND. THE HOUSE” HAPPY HOURS

2 -5 pm
SHOW STARTS AT 9pm 79 pm

Celebrate the end of term and help fight poverty.
5¢ on every beer is going to FAPO.

Good Luck On Your Exams!!.’




